APRIL 2025 ASLIZ 3N
AFTER SCHOOL CARE S -
NEWSLETTER one

A WRAP UP ON
MARCH....

We kicked up a lot of dirt
in March as we learned
about all the different
Animals God has created!
We had a blast as we turned our school
into a zoo and had to hunt for all the
different animals. We explored the
different tracks the animals make and
even pretended to be animals!! March
was filled with animal-loving exploration
all the children enjoyed!

SPRINGING INTO
APRIL!!

After learning about God’s animals, this month we are going to learn about all of God’s
small creatures! We are going to explore earthworms, insects, spiders
and other small creatures through engaging activities for each age
group. The children will get to participate in spider races and make
their own dirt dough! The children will get to see and touch real
earthworms and learn how God provides for these small creatures and uses them for a
purpose.

*IMPORTANT NOTICE*
Day One will be CLOSED April 18th and 21st.

In His Name,
The After-School Program Team



